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Town of Granville- Roadside Wood Policy 

 

“Ask the Landowner” 

The Highway Department frequently cuts roadside trees because they 

are determined to be a hazard, interfere with a line of sight or utility, or 

are damaged by severe weather, etc.  

The wood from these operations is left on the shoulder of the road. This 

wood should be considered the property of the landowner whose land 

abuts the road where the wood is left. 

 Anyone interested in gathering the wood should have the landowner’s 

permission to remove it. The landowner can be identified by using the 

property maps located at the Town Hall or online through the Granville 

web site. 

 

Thank you,  

Doug Roberts 

Superintendent of Public Works 

 

          


